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BANK OF AMERICA MERRILL LYNCH SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAMME 2019 
 
 

This is to bring to the notice of the University of Ibadan undergraduates that application 
for the Bank of America Merrill Lynch Corporate Presentation for undergraduates in 
Nigeria 2019 has opened. 
  
This event is an annual programme specially designed to expose students to the global 
workplace culture and the wealth of opportunities available to them at Bank of America 
Merrill Lynch. It is also a great opportunity for students to share their career aspirations 
and find out how they can be fulfilled at Bank of America Merrill Lynch through the 
Summer Internship program. 
  
Bank of America Merrill Lynch will be responsible for the transportation logistics to and 
from the event.   
  
Students from the University of Ibadan have always been part of previous editions and 
some of them have gone further to intern and are currently happy working there 
today.   
  
Interested students are required to register through this link tlt.mn/bcp19 
  
Programme details 
Date: Monday, 15th April, 2019 
Venue: University of Lagos 
  
The application closes on Wednesday, 20th March, 2019. All students are encouraged 
to apply irrespective of their course of study.  
 
This information is from the Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research, Innovation 
and Strategic Partnerships), University of Ibadan. 
 
Thank you. 

http://tlt.mn/bcp19
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